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Comments: Do NOT enact the excessive bolting restrictions.  Impact statements and other  bureaucratic

paperwork is completely antithetical to what the wilderness experience should be. We go out and climb

mountains, cliffs, and crags to get away from petty committees and paperwork, not to volunteer for more of it.  

 

Bolts are already a minimal impact activity. And at most, standards should require stainless steel or titanium

hardware; which is already, effectively, industry standard. 

 

These paperwork hurdles will kill people As upkeep and replacement of anchors is curtailed climbers will either

use old and weak anchors that should've been replaced or they will use less dependable "traditional" removable

anchors as they climb. 

 

Forcing the use of trad climbing gear will result in MORE visual impact as brightly colored trad gear is more likely

to get stuck in placements.  

 

The use of anchors has worked well and been self regulating in the climbing community for decades without it

being a major problem.  Don't take a good system and break it for no reason.   


